
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 19 OCTOBER 2010 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(86) Program 4.2: Onshore Detention Network     

Senator Cash asked: 
 
Could the department please provide a list of all subcontractors working on stage 2 
and stage 3- because work has been undertaken on stage 3 of the project-and 
confirm when requests to tender and/or price on their involvement was sought by the 
head contractor CSS and when letters of intent were sent to the subcontractors for 
their involvement in the works? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
CSS has identified the following sub contractors as working on Stage 2: 
 
Matricon, Mine Site Construction Services, Hammond Electrical, Remote Area 
Concrete, Structural Focus, Leamy Construction, PDI Plumbing Services, Captain 
Cranes, Pacific Transport.  
 
As stage 3 contingency work was undertaken concurrently with stage 2, CSS advises 
that most sub-contractors performed works on both sites. 
 
CSS also advises that it informed Matricon on 24 August 2010 that it would be 
engaged for the project and that a letter of intent was sent to Mine Site Construction 
Services on 9 August 2010.  CSS advises that it has an ongoing relationship with all 
other sub-contractors. 


